Londoni Secondary School 
P.BOX. ,
Songea Ruvuma 
Tanzania, East Africa. 
Dear Blue Planet Run Foundation (BPRF) team, warmly greetings from London Secondary. We are happy to convey our appreciation f support your support. The support has reduced several problems we have been facing for more than 6 years. Among the problems we have been facing during this period are
· Loosing several period due to long distance moving to collect some water 

· School building construction was also tough as we traveled the same distance in order to get water for the work. 
· We used to collect some water we were sharing with other creatures 

·  Drinking un safe water
We are now free from above problems. We are ensured with good health and good academic performance; we are no longer loosing time for water collection.
Thank you very much 
Yours sincerely 
London Sec. School Student Head boy

